L9 "Just Play Golf" day and member meeting April 8, 2021 at 9 AM

The L9 group met for a "Just Play Golf" 9 holes at Deer Creek followed by a buffet salad

luncheon on the back terrace.

Donna Bunn welcomed the participants and gave instructions for the shotgun start and

for the luncheon afterward.

Joey then gave a verbal lesson on bunker play, explaining the options for hitting the

stroke and which penalties might apply.

After a great round (with lots of wind) and lunch, Donna thanked Jody Freeman for

organizing our luncheon, which was especially suited to the weather and outdoor dining.

A new member, Karen Joiner, was welcomed.

Judy Hendricks was congratulated for her eagle, scored that day.

It was noted that Diane Benson, Jody Freeman, and Diane Davis all broke 50 in the

day's play.

All were reminded to notify Marianne Gardner of any first time ever scores of less than

fifty and less than 45 in L9 play.

Upcoming events include the Member-member Tournament on April 14-15.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Davis